
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT G 

Case 1:22-cv-02187-JDB   Document 1-7   Filed 07/25/22   Page 1 of 3



6/20/2022 Thomas H. Jones Mail - FOIA Acknowledgement 2022-F-01057

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=65a6b96bc1&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1714892536494830008%7Cmsg-f%3A1714892536494830008&si… 1/2

American Accountability Foundation <records@americanaccountabilityfoundation.com>

FOIA Acknowledgement 2022-F-01057

1 message

OSEC FOIA <OSEC-FOIA@dol.gov> Thu, Oct 28, 2021 at 3:22 PM
To: "records@americanaccountabilityfoundation.com" <records@americanaccountabilityfoundation.com>

Hello:

 

This acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, in which you requested
copies of
the
following records relating to Taylor
Barnes from January 20,
2021 through
the date
a search is
conducted:

 

•     
All calendars or calendar entries for Taylor Barnes, including any calendars maintained on behalf of Taylor
Barnes.

 

•     
Documents providing detailed information regarding the day-to-day activities of Taylor Barnes.

 

Your request was received in our office on 10/28/21 and assigned FOIA tracking number
2022-F-01057.

 

This letter is to inform you the Office of the Secretary is unable to respond to your request within the time limits
established by the FOIA. Our ability to process your request is delayed because we are experiencing a backlog of
requests. Please be advised, however, that your request is being handled as equitably
as possible and that all documents
that can be released will be made available at the earliest possible date. We will keep you informed of our progress. We
expect to complete processing your request on or before 40 days from the date of this acknowledgment.

 

The Department of Labor has transitioned to a new data platform and the interface of the FOIA Portal has changed. By
using the tracking number above, you may track the status of your FOIA request online at
https://efoia.dol.gov/app/
CheckStatus.aspx.
Case files numbers must be entered exactly as provided. For example, FOIAXpress assigns alpha
numeric tracking numbers (2020-F-00001), while SIMS-FOIA assigns six digit tracking numbers (887686). If you have
been assigned an SIMS-FOIA tracking number,
you can check the status of your FOIA request by clicking on the “legacy
case search portal” link.

 

If you need to contact OSEC about it for any reason, please submit your inquiry via email at
OSEC-FOIA@DOL.GOV. In
addition, it would be helpful to include the tracking number in the Subject line of any submission made.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Toya A. Peets

U.S. Department of Labor
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Office of the Secretary

(202) 693-6112
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